## Rugby Supporter's Group - President's Report 26 May 2015

Our last meeting was held on 18 May 2015.

#### JUNIOR SCHOOL

Grade five and six rugby teams visited Toowoomba for their annual game against Toowoomba Prep. They found the going very difficult again a team that was larger and well drilled.

#### **TAS**

All teams are in the top four with the exception of Grade Seven. There are a number of teams still in the running for the premiership with the First Fifteen remaining undefeated after four games. The major challenges for most teams will come with the last two games of the season. The final game of the season will also be a home game.

### **PINK DAY**

Sale of sock have gone very well with two of the sizes sold out. Two dollars from every sale of every pair of socks sold will go towards the donation as well as money collected through our donation tin on the day.

Need to reinforce that the concept of the pink day is about awareness as well as supporting research through funds raised.

#### **PLAYERS**

There were 160 students registered for rugby in 2015.

**JUNIORS** 

There will be a training development afternoon held on 27 May.

## **RUGBY DINNER**

Tickets are now on for the dinner. We have raised the price of tickets by \$2.50 our first price increase for 4 years. The venue this year is the Eatons Hill Hotel which is one of the few venues large enough to cater for our numbers. Tickets are now on sale through Flexischool.

# **WEEKLY NEWSLETTERS**

The RSG provides rugby supporters with a weekly newsletter during the season to keep everyone up to date with results and events happening

#### **NEXT MEETING**

1 June 2015